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NOTICE TO THE MARKET 
 
Transmissora Aliança de Energia Elétrica S.A. (B3: TAEE11, TAEE4 and TAEE11) (“Taesa” 
or “Company”) informs its shareholders, the market in general and other interested 
parties that the National Electric Power System Operator (“ONS”) issued in May 2023 
the Release Terms (“TLs”) for the LT Livramento 3 – Santa Maria 3, SE facilities Santa 
Maria and Synchronous Compensator of SE Livramento 3, for the Sant'Ana Transmissora 
de Energia S.A. (“Sant’Ana”).  The TLs were issued retroactively to the respective 
installations’ energization dates this month and add approximately R$ 28 million of 
Annual Permitted Revenues (“RAP”) for the Company, or approximately 36% of the RAP 
of the project.  As a result, Sant'Ana is now entitled to receive, ahead of ANEEL's 
scheduled completion date of July 2023, approximately R$ 71 million in RAP (2022-2023 
cycle) or around 91% of its total RAP, already including RAP of R$ 18 million and R$ 25 
million from the energizations that took place in April and November 2022, respectively. 
 
Sant'Ana is a project for lot 12 of transmission auction nº 004/2018, held in December 
2018, 100% controlled by Taesa. Sant'Ana has a total RAP of R$77.8 million for the 2022-
2023 cycle (grossed up by PIS/COFINS). The project is located in the State of Rio Grande 
do Sul, with an extension of 606 km. 
 

 

 

 



Rio de Janeiro, May 30, 2023. 
 

Rinaldo Pecchio Junior 
Chief Financial and Investor Relations Officer 
Transmissora Aliança de Energia Elétrica S.A. 

 


